The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School



Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH

HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith

PHONE 01604 714399 EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk





@TGSNorthampton

Friday 17th September, 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 Residential

As you are aware we have organised a Year 4 residential to King's Park Conference Centre, Northampton from Tuesday 19th October 2021 – Wednesday 20th October 2021. The total cost of the trip is £72. The deadline for payment is <u>Friday 1st October</u>. If we have not received the final payment by this deadline, we will assume that you do not wish your child to attend the trip.

If your child is not attending the residential they will be expected to come to school as normal on Tuesday 19th October 2021 and Wednesday 20th October 2021.

We are holding a parent meeting on <u>Wednesday 6th October at 2:45pm</u> to discuss details and answer any questions you may have. The meeting will be held in 4C's classroom.

If you are Pupil Premium (PP), the school will fund 50% (£36). If you think you may be entitled to Pupil Premium funding please click on the following link and complete the form:

https://northamptonshire-

<u>self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply for free school meals WNC# ga=2.114800903.16181315</u> 60.1625494577-1064722600.1567756430

Or, feel free to contact our Family Support Worker, Mrs Auburn who will be happy to fill in the form with you.

Best wishes,

Year 4 Team



Website

www.olicatschools.org

Strategic Executive Lead

Mr Tony Bishop

Registered Office: Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Academies Trust, c/o St Thomas More Catholic Secondary School, Tyne Crescent, Bedford, MK41 7UL

Company Number: 09436283